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Dear Parents 
 
Year 9 Parents Evening 
Thursday 30 January 2014, 5.00 - 8.00pm 
 
I hope you will be able to attend the Parents Evening on Thursday 30 January.  Its main 
purpose is to discuss your child’s education based upon their academic progress grades.  It 
will also allow you the opportunity to discuss any queries arising from the KS4 Information 
Evening with subject teachers.  We strongly encourage the attendance of your son/daughter 
in that they will benefit immensely from the discussions that will take place on the evening.  
You may wish to note it is not necessary for any student to attend the evening in uniform. 
 
You should indicate to your son/daughter which staff you wish to see by completing the 
appropriate section on the rear of the appointment form.  Responsibility for making 
appointments then rests with your child. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to show whether or not you will be able to attend the 
Parents Evening and return it to your son/daughter’s Group Tutor.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Gyngell 
Year Leader  
 
 
"-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
YEAR 9 CONSULTATION EVENING 
Thursday 30 January 2014, 5.00 - 8.00pm 
 
Student’s Name      ____  TG   ______ 
 
I/We shall attend/are unable to attend the Year 9 Parents Evening on Thursday 30 January 
2014 
 
Signed       __________  Date         
            (Parent) 
 
 

Appledore Gardens    tel:  01444  414001            
Lindfield     fax: 01444  417027            
Haywards Heath    email:office@oathall.org 
West Sussex     website: www.oathall.org 
RH16 2AQ      
      

         
Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons) 
         


